NORTH COVE HISTORIC DISTRICT COMMISSION

Minutes of the special Meeting of May 9, 1990, 8:PN
Present, S.Wardlaw, Chair, J.Schneider, W. Swayne, R.
Tietjen and Lynne Wardlaw

The minutes of the April 4th meeting were read and approved
with this addition on page 1 “Further businese..." line 3:

“that no public hearing is reguired since not sufficiently

significant."™

The Chair reviewed the chronclogy of correspondence and
efforts to make contact with Mr. and Mrs. Richard Kelly, 91
North Cove Road re the appropriateness of the lampa in front
of their house. Especially in question are the posts, made
of cast iron, a material not available at the time the house
wasa built. The lamps are of uncertain style or vintage. It
isa noted that they were installed, after Mr. and Mra. Kelly
were in residence, without a certificate of appropriateness.

The Chair read the letter written by him on April Sth at the
behest of the Commission, reported the receipt of the
meaasage by Mr. Kelly and returning Mr.Kelly’s call. Nrx.
Kelly’s secretary reported that he wanted to know what the
Chair’s letter meant. There has been no cother response to
date.

The Chair then read Town Attorney Donovan’s letter to Mr.
Kelly and reported that he had tried various times to reach
Mr. Kelly by phone during the last week in April, to no
avail.

It was moved (Schneider) and seconded (L. Wardlaw) to the
direct the Chair to write to the Board of Selectmen
requesting that appropriate action be taken by the Town
Attorney, unanimously approved.

Adjournment was moved (Schneider) and seconded (L.Wardlaw)
to adjourn ;
at 8:57. Pasged without digsent.






